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MCK receives notice from advocacy 
group 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Tsothóhrha/December 2015) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK)  is informing the community that they have received a 
request by the Canadian Human Rights Commission (CHRC) to respond 
to allegations of discrimination made by five individuals with the Center 
for Research-Action on Race Relations (CRARR). The request to 
respond to these allegations was received by the Grand Chief’s Office on 
23 Kentenhkó:wa/November 2015. 
 
CRARR is representing individuals who are all claiming discrimination 
stemming from the fact that they are not currently on the Kahnawà:ke 
Kanien’keháka Registry. 
 
The CHRC is requesting certain information from the MCK in order to 
conduct its investigation and provide a preliminary report. 
 
The MCK would like to advise the community that it is meeting with its 
legal advisors and will not publicly offer comment until Chief and Council 
are fully updated and /or informed on the matter. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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